
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

In T4 we have created artwork to mark 70 

years of the NHS. You are invited to a private 

viewing on Monday 12th November, 6-8pm at 

the Civic Hall. We hope you can come along 

and celebrate what the children have 

produced. The children in T4 are very talented 

artists.  

 

 

 

Thank you  

Mrs Cooke 

Arts Coordinator 

 

 


